
July 4th, 2019 

 

 

Dear all, 

 

For the past months, a team composed of five students of the Global Governance BA in                               

Tor Vergata University, has been working on the first session of the ​Global Model United                             
Nations​ ​Conference, that will take place on ​July 8th and 9th​. 
 

The GMUN is part of the MoU signed by the IFAD with the 3 universities in Rome.                                 

Students from Tor Vergata University, Sapienza University and Roma have been selected                       

to participate to the event.  

 

The GMUN is a simulation of the working bodies of the United Nations. For this, we have                                 

brought together over 100 students from Universities all over Rome, from Italy and                         

abroad. These students will gather to debate about topics of international relevance,                       

representing a national delegation to the United Nations.  

During the Conference we will have four different Committees. 

The UN Security Council debating on;  

- Measures to limit the persecution of the Rohingya ethnicity in Myanmar, and  

- Measures to reach Peace and stability in Somalia.  

The Second Committee of the General Assembly on;  

- The situation in Venezuela, aiming towards economic stability, and 

- A sustainable financing program in order to fund the migration crisis.  

The European Union Delegation to the United Nations;  

- Trying to establish a common refugee and migration policy.  

The International Fund for Agricultural Development on;  

- Yemen, aiming towards ending the crisis and guaranteeing Food Security, and  

- Ways to end global poverty.  

 

Simulating the ​International Fund for Agricultural Development ​is a special honor for                       

us, as ​the event will be hosted by this UN agency.  
We are very grateful for the support we have received from IFAD, from Tor Vergata                             

University and from the Global Governance BA Program, and most of all, all the students                             

that will become delegates for two days this summer.  

 

Your GMUN-Team  

Simon Muhlbauer - ​Secretary General  
Alice Bertola - ​Conference Manager 
Tanya Bhaiji - ​President of the General Assembly  

Sarah Maitles - ​Chief of Staff 
Mustafa Berkay Kuscu - ​Chief Financial and Communications Officer 

  


